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From the Principal,  Miss Sarah Perrett 

Dear Parents & Care Givers, 

 Remembrance Day Service 

Our school Remembrance Day Service was 

held yesterday. During the service, students 

laid wreaths, observed the minute silence 

and learnt the history behind the                

‘Ode of Remembrance’.  

Well done to the student leaders for leading 

the service and thank you to the parents and 

community members who attended and    

recognised this event with us.  

 VacSwim  

VacSwim offers swimming lessons for        

children aged five to 17 years during the 

summer school holidays. Lessons are       

conducted at pools and open water venues 

across Western Australia.    

 

Visit education.wa.edu.au/swimming for more 

information and enrolment forms.  

The School Council is responsible for          

establishing and reviewing objectives,          

priorities and policy direction; assisting with 

the financial planning to fund these             

objectives, priorities and directions;            

evaluating the schools performance; and    

formulating codes of conduct for students 

who attend the school.  

Today the School Council held their annual 

open meeting. The Students Online in Public 

Schools and Mobile Phone Policy was        

endorsed and a copy of the policy is on the 

school’s website.  

More information can be found on the 

school’s website or at https://

www.education.wa.edu.au/school-councils-

boards  

 

 School Council 

 Student Summative Reports 

Student reports for this semester will be sent 

home via email in week 10. We are very     

fortunate that all of our families have access 

to the internet and therefore have elected to 

follow this recommendation.  

If you have recently changed your email     

address or would prefer to receive a hard 

copy of your child’s report, please let the front 

office know as soon as possible.  
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Date  Day  Event 

12th November Tuesday School Council Meeting, 2:30pm 

15th  Friday Senior Room Scitech Showcase 

21st  Thursday Playgroup 

25th—28th  Mon—Thurs Swimming Lessons 

2nd—6th December Mon—Fri Swimming Lessons 

5th December Thursday Playgroup 

Dates to Remember 

Award Winners Term 4 

Dustin Maddock: for being a positive student with a 
cheerful disposition. He frequently participates in class 
discussions and shows enthusiasm towards learning.  

Daniella Berry: for consistently working hard across all 
subject areas 

Lucy Birtles: Participating to progress during Literacy to 
learn the persuasive text. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY— 

Daniella Berry 12th November  

LUCKY LAST!!!  

We have one  iPad for sale.  It is the older type of iPad with the wide charging point. 

The IOS will not be able to be updated to current version.  Some apps wont be able to 

be downloaded due to it requiring the latest IOS.  

 

Great for a small child to play games on. The ipad comes with a charger and cover and 

is $50. Please contact the front office if you are interested.  
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Merredin College Year 7 Enrolments for 2020 

 

Enrolments are now due for next year if you are planning on 

your child attending Year 7 at Merredin College in 2020!! 

Please ensure you get them in as soon as possible so we are 

able to distribute information regarding Transition Day being held 

on Monday 25 November 2019. 

 

Any queries please contact Vanessa Morris on 90410900. 




